
Pennsylvania
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL

PROTECTION

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Attn: Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Commonwealth Keystone Building, 2nd Floor
400 North Street

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

ThePennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) appreciates the opportunity to
comment on the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission's letter concerning Third Party Electric
Vehicle Charging - Resale/Redistribution of Utility Service (M-2017-2604382). DEP's
comments focus upon encouraging consistent rate design and investment in electric vehicle
charging stations across the Commonwealth. Please find DEP's comments enclosed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jessica Shirley, Policy Director, by e-mail
atjesshirley@pa.gov or by telephone at 717.783.8727.

Sincerely,

Patrick McDonnell

Secretary

Enclosure

Secretary
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